
On behalf of the children at 

Sts. Peter and Paul Catholic Elementary School . . . 
 

Thank you so much for participating in our golf tournament.  
Your generosity and assistance in many different ways was 

most helpful! 
 

We hope you will participate in our next tournament! 

Again, many thanks! 
 

________________________________________ 
Dr. Robert Richard, Principal 

 

________________________________________ 
Renee H. Ory, Director of Community Outreach 

1301 Old Spanish Trail Scott, LA 70583 

www.sts-peter-paul.org 

337-504-3400 phone   337-504-4995 fax 

2017 

Golf 

Tournament 

SILVER ($1,000) 

CCI Pipeline Services 

Cashway Pharmacy of Scott 

Tri-Parish Bank 

Magnolia Wealth Strategies-
Mass Mutual/Troy Bergeron 

A-ABAIL 

B.L. Dunn Transportation 

BP Consulting 

Cajun Harley Davidson 

City of Scott 

Fezzo’s 

Jan Scott Richard/Mayor Pro 
Temp/City of Scott 

Anonymous (2) 

PLATINUM ($5,000) 

Lawrence Menard Memorial 

Sts. Peter and Paul Catholic Church 

Fr. Mark Derise, Pastor/Chancellor 

FLAG ($500) 

Fr. Gil Dutel 

Menard’s Cajun Grocery 

Scott Family Physicians 

Home Bank 

A-ABAIL 

Scott Police Department 

Mayeux Surveying 

HOLE ($300) 

Joe’s Tax Service 

First Turn 

Martin & Castille Funeral Home 

ASH Industries 

J&R Utility Construction 

Lenox Agency 

PCM Technologies 

St. Martin Bank and Trust Co. 

GOLD ($2,500) 

The Best Stop 


